
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
Join us for a public hearing on the proposed FY19 operating and 
capital budget: 

 
Where:  Irene Stern Community Center, 6920 Katy 

Fulshear Road, Fulshear, Tx 
                     When:    Tuesday, September 11, 2018, 7:00 pm 
 
  

In accordance with LGC 102.005(b) the City provides the following: 

“This budget will raise more revenue from Property Taxes than last year’s Budget 

by an amount of $347,428 which is an increase of 16.48% from last year’ budget. 

The property tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll 

this year is $193,755. 

 


